Friends of Westbrook

Need You!

For our 2021A4G1C Casino Fundraiser
December 1& 2 @ Century Casine

This is an important fundraising opportunity for our school, and it only comes around every
23 years! This money will subsidize field frips, pay for school supplies & equipment, and
help us repay our gym expansion loan.

We are currently short many volunteers. Sadly, if we must cancel for lack of volunteers, this
will impact our ability to provide much needed and enjoyed benefits for our kids.

Why not grab some friends and have some fun while raising a significant amount of money
for the school!? Meals are provided.

Shifts needed:
Dec 1:10:45am—7pm
Dec 1: 6:30pm—close
Dec 1: 1:00pm~—close
Dec 2: 6:30pm—close
Dec 2: 11:00pm—close

Contact Shannon Kinch fo sign up foday! shankinch@holmail.com/403-880-0402

- Thank YOUWio everyone who has already signed up to!!

g{/\‘

o

Friends of Westbrook
School Sociely



